Y1 - Branksome Chine 23" April 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are pleased and excited to confirm that we have organised a trip for Year 1 to
Branksome Chine as an outcome for our ‘Oh we do like to be beside the seaside!’ project.
We will need to have 100% money received in order for the trip to go ahead.

The trip to Branksome Chine will take place on Thursday 4*" July 2024 and will cost £9.00.
This includes transport and an ice cream. Please let your child’s teacher know beforehand of
any allergies. Payments can be made on WisePay or alternatively, the exact cash can be paid
into the school office. If there are any issues with payments, please speak to the school
office in confidence.

By making payment via WisePay or cash into the school office you will be giving permission
for your child to go on the trip.

Children will need:

e Suitable top and a jacket

e Suitable shorts

e Sandals with straps (no flip flops or sliders) or trainers

e Sun cream (to be worn before arrival and a small bottle to be brought with your
child to reapply during the day)

e Sun hat

e Water bottle

e Packed lunch - If you have ordered a hot school meal for this day, please convert
this to a packed lunch on Forerunners and this will be given to them before they
leave.

¢ Bucket and spade (Labelled with child’s name and class)

e Waterproof coat if needed on the day of the trip

e A small rucksack

We will be leaving promptly at 9.00am so please make sure your child is in school on time.
Please make payment by Wednesday 5 June 2024. If you are available to help out on this
day and join us on the trip, please speak to your child’s class teacher. We will inform you if
we are able to take you on the trip.

Thank you for your ongoing support,
Year 1 Team
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